
 

 

22 April 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Year 2 Trip to Imagine That! Science and Discovery Centre 

 
As part of their space topic in History, English and Art, Year 2 will visit Imagine That! On 
Thursday 08 May 2025. They will create some planetary designs through spin art and take 
part in some alien themed crafts. They will watch a science show and make some alien slime 
as well as lots of other alien and space themed activities.  
 
All children will receive a packed lunch from school to take on the trip. 
 
The children will be leaving school at 9.15am, travelling by coach, and will aim to return by 
the end of the school day.  Please ensure your child is wearing their full school uniform, a 
warm waterproof coat and sensible shoes. 
  
We are asking for a contribution of £17.00 to include the entrance fee and transport costs. 
This is non refundable should your child be absent and not attend.  Payment and consent 
can be made via ParentPay no later than Thursday 01 May 2025.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs S Murphy 
Headteacher   
 


